
Charlotte and Harry McDonald 
 
We are so glad that Occidental is assuming responsibility for the clean-up of the Occidental Site in
Tacoma. We encourage that the clean-up be of all contaminates soon. We encourage the DOE to
contact the US EPA for clean-up suggestions since they are quite experienced with cleaning-up
toxic sites.
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